My name is Evan Henderson.

My wife and I have two little girls and another baby on the way. We both love to hunt and
we want our kids to love the outdoors as well.

After my youth tags were not guaranteed anymore, [ waited six years to get drawn for a
deer gun tag. I am in favor of this bill HB 1377 because I do not want my kids to lose interest in
hunting while waiting for a tag like I almost did!

Given the opportunity, I would rather my kids be able to shoot a deer and fill my tag if
they were not able to get a tag themselves.

Party hunting is not about harvesting more deer; it is about keeping the tradition of
hunting alive and installing the love of hunting in the next generation.



